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ECPR/ODIHR Winter School on Parties and Democracy: acceptance letter

3 messages

Fernando Casal Bertoa <Fernando.Casal.Bertoa@nottingham.ac.uk> Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 10:21 PM
To: "k.grzybowska-walecka@uksw.edu.pl" <k.grzybowska-walecka@uksw.edu.pl>

Dear participant,
It is my great pleasure to communicate your acceptance at the 1st ECPR/ODIHR Winter School on
Parties and Democracy. We are asking you to confirm your intention to participate by email by

December 5t (12 a.m.). As you can understand, failure to do so will be considered as a refusal of
our offer and your place will be offered to the first student in the reserve list. Given the extremely
large number of applications (118), we have a rather long list of students in the waiting list, so if
you know that you will not be able to attend, please let us know ASAP.

It is important that you take into consideration the following:

1. Attendance to all sessions (7 days) is mandatory.

2. You will need to present (15 to 20 minutes) a paper (from 6,000 to 9,000 words), with the
obligation to circulate it among participants 7 days (e.g. 4th January, the latest) before the
beginning of the Winter School.

If you fail to fulfil these obligations we will have no option than to charge you €300 in fees.

As mentioned in the online information, ECPR and ODIHR will cover for tuition, accommodation (7
nights starting on January the 13th), lunches and up to 2 dinners.

If you belong to an ECPR institution, please be aware that two €250 grants will be available for
best performers (to be decided by the directors at the end of the Winter School). Some ODIHR
grants to cover transportation might also be available. More information on this next week.

In case you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask.
Looking forward to hearing from you very soon,

Yours sincerely,

Fernando (also on behalf of Katarzyna)

This message and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee
and may contain confidential information. If you have received this
message in error, please contact the sender and delete the email and
attachment.

Any views or opinions expressed by the author of this email do not
necessarily reflect the views of the University of Nottingham. Email
communications with the University of Nottingham may be monitored
where permitted by law.

Fernando Casal Bertoa <Fernando.Casal.Bertoa@nottingham.ac.uk> Sun, Dec 2, 2018 at 11:23 PM
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Dear all,

This is to remind you that the deadline to accept your invitation is approaching.
Looking forward to hearing from you ASAP,

Best regards,

Fernando

From: Fernando Casal Bertoa

Sent: 27 November 2018 20:21

To: k.grzybowska-walecka@uksw.edu.pl

Subject: ECPR/ODIHR Winter School on Parties and Democracy: acceptance letter

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]

Teodora Yovcheva <t.a.yovcheva@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 3, 2018 at 10:50 AM

To: Fernando Casal Bertoa <Fernando.Casal.Bertoa@nottingham.ac.uk>

Dear Fernando and Katarzyna,
Thank you for the acceptance at 1st ECPR/ODIHR Winter School on Parties and Democracy. | would like to participate.

Best regards

Teodora
[Quoted text hidden]
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